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We have been asked by the Holy Name Parish of Villa Maria to inform local parents of the upcoming Parish Pilgrimage walk for 2017.  All parents and families are invited to participate and the details are listed below. 

Parish Pilgrimage Walk 2017 - A Walk on the North Side - Walking the Rosary

Date: Sunday 15 October.  

Theme: A Rosary Walk.  The idea is to link in with the 100th anniversary of the apparitions of Our Lady at Fatima.  The final apparition occurred on the 13th October, hence the selection of the date, being as close as possible to the final apparition.

Pilgrimage Route: 1. Start at Holy Name of Mary Church, Hunters Hill; 2. Our Lady Queen of Peace, Gladesville; 3. Mary help of Christians Chapel, Greenwich; 4. St Mary's Church, North Sydney; 5. Our Lady Star of the Sea Church, Kirribilli - our final destination.  At each prayer stop we will pray one decade of the rosary and have some focused reflection and prayers for our parish, community, Church and the world.

Who can walk: Although Holy Name of Mary Parish is the host, it is open to all parishioners, their friends & family members, other parishes, Catholics and non-Catholics, and basically anyone who wants to do it.

Start time:  Leaving after the 10am mass at Holy Name of Mary Church.  We will have a morning tea together after mass then start our first set of prayers at about 11.30am, then head off on the walk.

Cost: $0

Estimated distance: 14.9 kilometers

Estimated time:  4 hours

More information:  Call the Holy Name of Mary parish office on 9817 5325 or email pilgrimage2017@westnet.com.au

